
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 16th April 2021 

Warton St.Paul’s CE Primary Academy 
 

Weekly Newsletter 

It has been wonderful being back in school with all the children 
and staff. I have been able to spend time with the children this 
week. From building bridges for the Three Billy Goats Gruff, to consulting with Topaz 
class about our Behaviour for Learning Policy. 

We have also remembered the life and service of Prince Phillip and have dedicated our 
prayers to the Royal Family this week. 

The work at the front of school has now started. You will notice the old play equipment 
has been taken down and three fabulous planters have been built out of the wood. Thank 
you to Mr Wilkinson for making these for us. We now need to plant our trees and shrubs 
which we have been given.   

Inside school, we have also started to decorate, starting with the Family room. We are 
looking forward to times when we will once again be able to welcome you back into the 
school building to show you all the improvements we have made. 

Have a lovely weekend, Stay Safe and Take care, Mrs Dean 

 

 

 

Jamie-Lee, Barney, Max and Tina 

Well done to you all! 

 

 

The winning team this week is:  

St. Andrew’s  

Well Done! 

Upcoming Events and Dates 

Thursday 22nd April 2021 PTFA meeting via Zoom 

Friday 23rd April British Values Day in school. Children can come dressed in their own 

clothes—red/white and blue. 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance 

As school is now fully reopened we expect all children to be in school on time. The 
Junior children (Topaz and Amethyst) should be in school for 8:45am. The Infant 
children (Opal and Emerald) should be in school for 8:55am. Please note that if 
your child arrives late it is recorded.  

Please can we ask that any absences are reported to school by 9:00am. If you are 
struggling to call the school then please send an email to the office: 

wspoffice@cidari.co.uk   

Any absences need to be communicated with school.  

Your child’s learning journey and well-being is a priority to Warton St. Paul’s. 
Therefore we do monitor attendance and any persistent absences carefully. This 
can  result in the school following the formal procedures and result in a penalty 
fine. 

 

Our Gospel Value this half term is … 

Perseverance 
We have discussed this week what it means to perservere. The chil-

dren have reflected on not giving up. And if at first you don’t succeed 
keep trying. 
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